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10 DIGIT LOCAL DIALING IN THE KEARNY/NY/NJ AREA 
 
To Pacer Stacktrain Customers: 
 
This notice is to advise you that New Jersey is experiencing overflows in 
some area codes.  They will initiate area code "overlays" which means that 
more than one area code will be used for one geographical area.   
 
After December 1, 2001, for all local calls, the area code will need to be 
dialed as a prefix to the local number.   
 
Please advise all appropriate personnel of this announcement to ensure that 
your local phone records are updated prior to the cut off date. 
 


